
May 9th, 2024 

 

 

Notice of Temporary Suspension of Internet Services 

 

Dear Guests, 

 

Thank you for staying at The Prince Sakura Tower Tokyo 

Due to system maintenance, Wi-Fi and LAN will be temporary suspended during the following period. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause, and we appreciate your kind understanding. 

 

 

Date and Time 

 

Monday, May 20th, 2024  2:00A.M. - 3:00A.M. 

 

 

The Prince Sakura Tower Tokyo 

Manager 

 

 


